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Announcing the 2025 WHA Workforce Forum

Join us for the annual Workforce Forum being held May 14 in Stevens Point.

WHA has assembled an expert team who will create the framework for the current and future state
of Wisconsin’s health care workforce. Participants will leave with an improved understanding of
how their organization, their valued partners, health care stakeholders and state and federal
policymakers can work together to recruit and retain the new talent needed to sustain Wisconsin’s
high-quality and high-value health care. This is all while managing a shrinking available workforce
and growing health care demand. 

WHA’s annual workforce report is a respected and sought after resource for policymakers,
educators, employers and health care professionals as they work together to develop and
implement sustainable solutions to grow and support the teams needed to provide the high-
quality, high value health care Wisconsin deserves. WHA Senior Vice President of Workforce and
Clinical Practice Ann Zenk will provide forum participants with an in depth look at the WHA 2025
Wisconsin Health Care Workforce Report.      

For more information, including registration, click here. 

 

https://www.wha.org/
https://www.wha.org/education/education-events/2025-wha-workforce-forum

